
Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Spring 2. 

What we have been learning: 
In Maths we have been focussing on Number.  

We have worked really hard at gaining our 

understanding of number; counting both 

forwards and backwards; and adding and 

take away.  We have used a range of different 

strategies to find out which one works best for 

us.  

 

 
 

We have also been working on developing our 

money skills and using these whilst shopping 

each week.  

 
 

  

In English we have been using ‘Back to Earth with 

a Bump’ as a hook for our writing.  We have 

looked at instructions – learning how to be an 

astronaut, then writing our own; written the story 

in our own words; and written our own version of 

the story.  

 
We have also continued to work on our phonic 

skills, with lots of progress.  

 
 

We have also enjoyed lots of space theme art 

activities and even making star consellations out 

of mashmallows and spaghetti! 

 
 

 

Dates to remember: 

29th March – end of term 

16th April – back to school 

7th May – bank holiday 

14th – 18th May – Activity week 

16th May – SAP parent’s evening 

25th May – last day of term 

 


